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Ms. Sue F. McCormick, Public Services Area Administrat 
City of Ann Arbor 
Public Service Area L 

MDEQ·WB JACKSON 
100 North Fifth Avenue 
P.O. Box 8467 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48107 

Dear Ms. McCormick: 

SUBJECT: Notice of Termination (NOT) 
Stipulation for Entry of Consent Order No. ACO-SW03-003 (Consent Order) 

The Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ), Water Bureau (WB), has reviewed your letter 
dated October 7,2009, requesting the termination of the Consent Order entered between the 
city of Ann Arbor (City) and the DEQ on September 4, 2003. The DEQ agrees that the City has 
satisfactorily completed all requirements of the Consent Order. The issuance of this NOT ends 
the City's obligations under the Consent Order. 

The WB expects that the City will continue to operate its wastewater treatment plant in 
accordance with the City's National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System permit. 

This NOT does not relieve the City of its obligation to comply with any applicable federal or state 
environmental laws, nor resolve any violations not specifically addressed in the Consent Order. 

The DEQ appreciates your cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions about the 
NOT, please contact Ms. Karen Boase, Enforcement Specialist, Enforcement Unit, WB, at 
517-241-0957, or you may contact me. 

cc: Mr. Frank J. Baldwin, DEQ 
Mr. Jon Russell, DEQ 
Mr. Barry H. Selden, DEQ 
Ms. Karen Boase, DEQ 

Sincerely, 

!{;llftn) tilJ 
William Creal, Chief 
Water Bureau 
517-335-4176 
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